
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on June 4, 2014. (1) Tracy Cochran reports that the 
Judgement House production is being planned for the 2nd and 3rd week of September on 
Wednesday through Saturday nights each week. (2) Tracy Cochran reports that AWANA 
will not be meeting over the summer months and will resume in the fall. They have been 
averaging 30 students and 12-15 leaders each meeting. (3) Bro. Steve Skaggs reports that 
Youth Vacation Bible School begins tonight through Saturday. Children's Vacation Bible 
School is next week with Parent's Night on Saturday. They will have a magician, bouncy, hot 
dogs, cotton candy, etc. Bro. Steve also reports that he and Debbie Farris are scheduled to go 
to Louisville on June 23rd for the computer software class that was discussed at last month's 
meeting. He also reports that they have a Mission Trip scheduled to Stanton, Kentucky from 
June 23rd to 28th with some construction planned but mostly with the intention of having 
Vacation Bible School at the facility and as as Backyard VBS in the town housing area. He 
is very excited about this opportunity to witness and evangelize in an area that has a very big 
need. (4) In new Business, Sam Graham, Chairman of the Deacons, made a recommendation 
with a motion to purchase a notebook computer for Debbie Farris, church secretary, with the 
costs not to exceed $1,000. The motion was voted on and approved. 
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